
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 3 January 2017 1:44 PM 
Subject: FW: AM2016/25 - Application to vary Horticulture Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
In relation to the Notice of Listing published on the FWC website on 30 December 2016, I confirm 
the above matter is to be heard by the Full Bench consisting of five members. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Josh Martin 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1810 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Kylie Dunn  
Sent: Tuesday, 3 January 2017 12:56 PM 

To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Cc: Paul Dugan; Matilda Fagan-Schmidt 

Subject: AM2016/25 - Application to vary Horticulture Award 2010 

 
Dear Mr Martin 
 
I refer to the above proceeding and confirm we act for Mitolo Group Pty Ltd and Maranello Trading 
Pty Ltd.  
 
I refer to the Notice of Listing published on the FWC website on 30 December 2016 which advises 
hearing dates in June, July and August 2017.  The Notice states that the hearings will be heard before 
Vice President Catanzariti, sitting from Sydney.   
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm that the hearings will be heard before a 5 member Full 
Bench of the Commission. 
 
Kind regards  

  

Kylie Dunn | Associate 
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